
~ NORTH DAKOTA 
~ DEPARTMENT of HEALTH 

May 3, 2013 

Mr. John Walstad 
Code Revisor 
North Dakota Legislative Council 
State Capital 
600 E Boulevard A venue, 2nd Floor 
Bismarck, ND 58505-0360 

Dear Mr. Walstad: 

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SECTION 
Gold Seal Center, 918 E. Divide Ave. 

Bismarck, NO 58501-1947 
701.328.5200 (fax) 
www.ndhealth.gov 

The Department of Health is currently in the process of revising the North Dakota Radiological 
Health Rules (NDAC 33-1 0) . In accordance with NDCC 28-32-l 0.1, enclosed are the following 
items: 

1. Copy of the proposed rules. 
Chapter 33-10-04.2 Standards for Protection Against Radiation 

2. The full and abbrev iated Notice of Intent to Amend Administrative Rules. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dan Harman of my staff at 328-5188. 

Sincerely, 

Terry L. O'Clair, P.E. 
Director 
Division of Air Quality 
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Full Notice of Intent to 
Amend Administrative Rules 

Relating to Radiological Health 
North Dakota Department of Health 

will hold a public comment period and a public hearing to address a proposed change to the N.D. 
Admin. Code Article 33-10. 

4th Floor Conference Rm. 
Gold Seal Center 

918 E Divide Ave. 
Bismarck, ND 

Tuesday, June 11, 2013 
9:00 a.m. CDT 

The purpose of the proposed rule is to restore the contents of an appendix inadvertently left out 
during the last rule amendment. The Chapter affected is 33-10-04.2, Standard for Protection 
Against Radiation. The revision listed above contains standards for unrestricted access for both 
buildings and equipment. 

A copy of the proposed rule may be viewed at the Department's website at: 
www.ndheath.gov/EHS/PublicNotices.aspx. A copy of the proposed rule may be obtained by 
writing to the North Dakota Department ofHealth, Division of Air Quality, 918 E Divide Avenue, 
2"d Floor, Bismarck, ND 58501-1947 or calling (701)328-5188. Written comments may be 
submitted to the above-address from May 21, 2013 through June 21, 2013. If you plan to attend 
the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance relating to a disability, please 
contact the Department of Health at the above-address at least seven days prior to the public 
hearing. 

Dated this 6th day of May 2013 . 

Terry L. O'Clair, P.E. 
Director, Division of 
Air Quality 



Abbreviated Notice of Intent to 
Amend Administrative Rules 

Relating to Radiological Health 
North Dakota Department of Health 

will hold a public comment period and public hearing to address proposed changes to the N.D. 
Admin. Code Article 33-10. 

4th Floor Conference Rm. 
Gold Seal Center 

918 E Divide Ave. 
Bismarck, ND 

Tuesday, June 11, 2013 
9:00a.m. CDT 

A copy of the proposed rule may be viewed at the Department's website at: 
www.ndheath.gov/EHS/PublicNotices.aspx. A copy of the proposed rule may be obtained by 
writing to the North Dakota Department of Health, Division of Air Quality, 918 E Divide A venue, 
2nd Floor, Bismarck, ND 58501-1947 or calling (701)328-5188. Written comments may be 
submitted to the above-address from May 21, 2013 through June 21, 2013. If you plan to attend 
the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance relating to a disability, please 
contact the Department of Health at the above-address at least seven days prior to the public 
hearing. 

Dated this 6th day of May 2013 . 

Terry L. O'Clair, P.E. 
Director, Division of 
Air Quality 


